Halton District School Board Announces 6 New Specialist High Skills Major (SHSM) Programs
50 SHSM Experiential Learning Opportunities now available to Grade 11 and 12 students
In September, students in Halton will have even more opportunities to learn in their chosen area of interest.  The Halton District School Board is offering six new Specialist High Skills Major programs, now totalling 50 programs, available in 13 different sectors of our economy in high schools across our region.
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The new SHSM programs include:  
· Communications Technology at Abbey Park High School
· Energy at Garth Webb Secondary School

· Environment at Garth Webb Secondary School

· Manufacturing/Welding at Robert Bateman High School

· Social Justice at Craig Kielburger Secondary School

· Transportation at Craig Kielburger Secondary School

Through the Specialist High Skills Major program, Grade 11 and 12 students choose a major, such as Business, Construction, Arts and Culture or Hospitality and Tourism, and specialize their education around that chosen field of interest.  Students have the opportunity to engage in experiential learning through field trips, guest speakers and by completing a cooperative education placement in the sector that interests them.  They also complete a bundle of courses recommended by post-secondary and industry and earn sector-recognized certifications to give them more qualifications towards their post-secondary and career goals.  
Completing a Specialist High Skills Major program is automatically flagged on college and university applications and in some cases qualifies students for bursaries and scholarships towards their post-secondary education. 
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All of this is possible for students while simultaneously working towards their Ontario Secondary School Diploma, which is enhanced by a Red Seal once they graduate and complete the requirements of the SHSM.  The program allows students to keep their options open and remain on-track to pursue the post-secondary program or career of their choice after graduation, regardless of whether they are working towards an apprenticeship, college or university program or plan to go directly into the workplace. 

All programs are open to students in the public or catholic board, regardless of which high school they currently attend.  Regional transportation is available for students attending an HDSB SHSM program running at another high school within the region they currently live (students must attend for the full day).  Burlington, Oakville and the North (Milton, Acton, Georgetown) are the three distinct regions.  

For more information on Specialist High Skills Major programs in Halton and to see what programs are available in your area you can visit http://www.schooltocareer.ca/ or contact Christine German, Pathways Project Manager (germanc@hdsb.ca) or Dave Lewis, Coordinator of Pathways and Technological Education (lewisd@hdsb.ca).

